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Please accept our comments submitted by mail in hard copy. 

We strongly support the conclusions of the PEIS that to several species in the Columbia plateau,
expansion Utility Scale Solar in any shrub-steppe native habitats will be terminal to the local
populations. 

We immensely appreciate the consideration of Appendix Q, as this is the only opportunity for the
people and government of Washington state to diminish cumulative impacts that will significantly
effect the landscape into the future. 


